
  Reminders for this week 
 
 Return Swim School permission note 
 Have a hat at school EVERY day  

 Pay School Contribution - $30 per child  

 Pay Outstanding accounts 

   Diary Dates                                                                                                                                             

Fri 8/11 Assembly                         
Week 8   2-6/12 - Swimming Lessons                               
Tues 19/11 Nimbin Central School - Orientation Yr 7 2020    
Tues 26/11 Nimbin Central School - Orientation Yr 7 2020        
Tues 26/11    Richmond River HS - Orientation Yr 7 2020             
Tues 26/11    Lismore HS - Orientation Yr 7 2020 

 

What’s happening at Coffee Camp School... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swim School 
Our annual swim school will be held in week 8. There will be 2 lessons each day from                     

Monday - Friday.  By running the program over one week instead of two we halve the cost                 

of the bus fare and the pool entry. 

The P & C have offered to pay for the bus costs for the week.  We are only asking the                      

parents to pay the pool entry of $20 for each student for the 

week.   Ten lessons for $20 is probably the best swimming deal 

you are ever likely to get. 

This is a WHOLE school program.  All students will travel by bus to 

the Trinity Aquatic Centre each day where they will receive                     

lessons from qualified instructors.  The students will be assessed 

on the first day and placed into groups based on their skill level.                                  

The students will be supervised by school staff.  Please sign and 

return the permission note. 

 

The Tech Diet for your Child & Teen 
 
We have this book in our school.   
Highly recommend it as an easy  
7 step guide on managing  
screen time. 
 
This will be kept at the office,  
feel free to borrow at any time. 
 

                                                                                  

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Jane Varcoe - Principal                                    

Phone: (02)6689 9259                                                                                 

Address: 1846 Nimbin Road,  Coffee Camp  NSW  2480                                                                                   

Email: coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   «Name» 

Term 4 Week 4 

 Wednesday 6 November 2019 

                     Tuckshop -    Friday 8 November 2019    

Paper            

Bag                 

Orders                 

 - $4.00  -  Toasted Sandwiches  
Choose your fillings:-                                               

Ham, Salami, Cheese, Tomato, Pineapple.        

If you have special dietary requirements - 

message Magali and let her know. today 

All day Morning Fruit 

Zehra Christine Geraldine 

Recess - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Toast plain -   30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk -  30c 

Cheese slices- 30c Fruit Smoothies -50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

Lunch - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Fruit juice in a cup - 

50c 

Popcorn                                      

30c 

Fruit Icy Pole -                    

50c 

Liverpool FC Academy - Lismore 

Congratulations to Solomon Levy on being selected into the Liverpool FC Academy        

in Lismore. 

Around 40 of the best local under 10’s football/soccer players tried out for the                                                                               

Liverpool Academy FC, and about 15 made it through. 



Year 6 - Please return all 

CCPS property 

We ask all our leaving students 

to search their rooms at home 

and to return all Coffee Camp 

School library books and other 

resources by the end of the 

year.                                                       

Please note we are still happy 

to get them back whenever you 

find them, even if it is in 2 years 

time. 

P&C news 
 

 

 

 

 

AGM + Movie afternoon - Monday 18 November at 3.30pm. We will have a movie for the kids who stay, plus 

snacks for both kids and adults. Have you been thinking of joining? Now is the time to come along. 

How much time does the P & C take? Very little. Only two meetings each term and very little outside of that even for 

elected officers.  We chat, make a few decisions, hear news from Jane Varcoe - it is a pleasant way to be involved 

with the school and very satisfying.  Come and see what we do. 

If you can’t get to meetings you can still take on helper roles, especially with tuckshop and fundraising activities. 

Meeting days and times may change in 2020.  If you’d like to be involved and 3.15pm Monday doesn’t suit you then 

please let us know when you could attend. 

Elected positions: 

President - reads the minutes at the meeting. 

Treasurer - 20 minutes a week at most going over accounts. 

Secretary - takes minutes, emails them out and sometimes writes a bit for the newsletter. 

Tuckshop coordinators - puts together a roster each term and plans meals (divided between two people) 

General members - help organise fundraisers or take on other jobs if they feel like it. 

Thanks to the parents who have already volunteered for some of these positions.  

You are ALL invited.  

We are putting on a movie and snacks. 

Kids - why not bring your parents along? 



To all parents and carers who give up 

their time to  help in our  tuckshop.                        

It is greatly appreciated.                                                             

The students and the staff love it.  

 Thank you to Magali for all of your                   

organisation and for  arranging all the 

yummy food on offer.  

Thank you! 

Please return to Coffee Camp School 

It’s end of year and time to return all school property.  If you have borrowed items this year, please return them as soon as 

possible. 

School shirts/spare clothes - preferably washed and clean 

Library books - return these each week so that you can borrow new ones. 

Home readers - check your book shelves at home.                             

Donate to school - any outgrown uniforms which can be resold or used as emergency clothing. 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2019 accounts and planning the budget for 2020. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2018 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the  

lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding  

accounts please contact the office. Payment by the end of November would help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Prac Teacher 

This term we are lucky enough to have a 

talented and enthusiastic prac teacher at 

CCPS. 

Miss Maddie Smith  is here working on                 

the K-2 groups every day till middle of                        

November. 

Thank 

You! 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Science Investigation 
Last week Years 3-6  were Investigating Floating & Sinking with Mrs V.                                           

Students were testing how much weight their foil boats could hold. 








